
NOTE: While the link for schedule change requests included in the email will direct you to the 
appropriate page on the website, the information at the end of the message (under the heading 
“Schedule Change Request Form 2019”) pertains to last school year. Please ignore that other 
information, as none of it pertains to the 2020-2021 academic year. Use this link to access this year’s 
form. 
 

https://www.jesuithighschool.org/pod/schedule-change-request?utm_campaign=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=bundle_and_blast

